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13th March 2023 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to you as a family as we look forward to your child joining 

Fulford School.  we hope they are eagerly anticipating the move, though doubtless there will be an 

element of nerves.  As a school, we are certainly looking forward to getting to know them and 

achieving much together. 

We have a thorough transition process which includes: 

• Speaking with primary teachers about all the children that are to join us (including in relation 

to SEND); 

• A transition day where students experience some lessons at Fulford as part of their new tutor 

group; 

• An evening event to welcome parents/ carers to Fulford School with the opportunity to meet 

form tutors. 

• Optional weekly transition tasks to help prepare children for life at Fulford. 

More information about the above will be shared in the summer term.  At this point we will also be 

asking for some information that we will need from you - both at a practical level and also to help us 

get to know your child better. 

For the time being, we would like to close this letter by welcoming you to the Fulford community!  We 

can assure you that we will be in touch again in the summer term with further information about the 

transition process. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Steve Lewis     Stephen Bailey                                                                     

Head Teacher     Year 6-7 Transition Lead 
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